Russ Watts

From: David Rameka

Sent: Monday, 24 April 2023 5:09 pm

To: Steve Giles; Alice Mellow

Cc: I

Subject: Deferring the GLC booking for Wednesday 26 April

Kia Ora Steve, Alice

This is to confirm that the GLC booking for the Kura Kaupapa Maori whanau waiata hui and practice, that was to be
held on Wed 26 April has been deferred for another date.

The Kura (via-will get back to us, once they have confirmed a new date for their waiata hui and practice.
Thanks

Hunch



